From: Corey Margolis

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 9:48 AM **To:** Kucera, Lauren < lkucera@London.ca>

Subject: PPM re Canadian Country Music Week Noise Bylaw

To Whom It May Concern:

I understand London Tourism has made an application to extend the noise curfew during the 2016 Canadian Country Music Week and write as a resident of 71 King Street (The Renaissance) to express my support for this application.

Canadian Country Music Week will be a huge showcase for the City of London and allowing country music to fill the streets beyond the typical 11:00 P.M. curfew will add to the sense of excitement around the event, and in my opinion, will benefit the community for years to come.

I am also an employee of Budweiser Gardens, but support this event and the requested bylaw extension solely as a resident of Downtown London.

Sincerely,

Corey Margolis